
Chevron did not provide individual answers to our questions, but instead sent the 

following statement: 

Chevron’s Myanmar Subsidiary, Unocal Myanmar Offshore Co. Ltd announced in March 

that it was granted exploration rights in a block located offshore Myanmar.  If new 

business commences, Chevron will comply with all applicable Department of State 

Responsible Investment Reporting Requirements.  More information can be found here: 

http://www.chevron.com/chevron/pressreleases/article/03262014_chevronacquiresshallo

wwateracreageoffshoremyanmar.news  
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